
 
 

                                                 “There is a Leader in us all” 
      3 Korora School Rd, Korora NSW 2450  ph (02) 6653 6201  fax (02) 6653 6776 

email – kororo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

6th November 2019 

To whom it may concern, 

Coffs Harbour Bypass 

Below is the feedback in relation to our recent meeting. We would like this information included as a submission. I 

would like our following concerns of the Coffs Harbour bypass project’s impact of Kororo Public School community, 

discussed and responded to. 

•  We like the idea that the bridge is now closer to the school and a lit up carpark is being provided on the 

other side of the highway and there is no area for trucks to pull over. 

• We like the position of the bus bay area. 

• We request the name of the bridge remain as the “Luke Bowen” Bridge. 

• There needs to be a sign to inform drivers that the carpark is for staff only. 

• There needs to be barriers between all roads and students. 

• We would expect the road speed would be 40 km an hour directly in front of the school and bus bays.  

• There needs to be lighting in all carpark areas as we have meetings and functions at night and the carpark is 

a good distance from the school- including the teacher’s carpark and along the road to the south. 

• As the carpark is quite a distance from the school we would expect shelter to be provided along the path and 

at the Kiss and Drop zone for pedestrians.  

• The entry area for delivery needs to be larger as we would need more than 2 carparks. 

 

Kind regards 

Leonie Smith 

Principal 
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